
April	2020	
Activities	Report	

	
	

• A	Normal	Board	Report	for	April	would	include:	Prom,	Senior	Banquet,	Track	and	Field,	Golf,	
Soccer,	Trapshooting,	Student	Senate	Blood	Drive,	State	Solo	and	Ensemble	Festival,	and	State	
FFA	Updates	to	include	a	few.	

	
• Unfortunately, Spring Sports have been canceled Friday April 17th due to Covid-19.  

 
• Summer Sports Seasons – We are expected to receive information from the 

IHSAA/IGHSGAU by June 1st on what these schedules, seasons will look like. 
 

• NEIC AD’s are meeting regularly to talk about what a shortened summer schedules 
could look like. 

 
• I want to commend our coaches for reaching out to their student-athletes during this 

unprecedented time, I am saddened for all our kids that will miss out this Spring but 
most of all for our seniors that will not get to compete one last time.  

 
    
 Wrestling Room 

• We are receiving bids for mats and wall padding, H2I is expected to come early next week to 
look at the room and get measurements.  They will also look to see what can be repurposed 
out of the existing room. 

• I have been excited to see the change in the room, it is one big open area right now.  
	

Submitted	by	Bradley	Schmitt	


